Liz Pulley

From: Katie Smyth EI <katie.smyth@surreycc.gov.uk> on behalf of Planning

Consultations/EAI/SCC < planning.consultations@surreycc.gov.uk>

Sent: 04 May 2018 10:10

To: Neighbourhood Planning

Cc: Planning Consultations/EAI/SCC

Subject: Boxgrove Neighbourhood Plan - Reg 16 Consultation

Dear Sir/Madam,

Thank you for consulting Surrey County Council on the Boxgrove Neighbourhood Plan. We have no comments to raise on the consultation documents.

Kind regards,

Katie Smyth Surrey County Council

On behalf of the Minerals and Waste Planning Policy Team

This email and any attachments with it are intended for the addressee only. It may be confidential and may be the subject of legal and/or professional privilege.

If you have received this email in error please notify the sender or postmaster@surreycc.gov.uk

The content may be personal or contain personal opinions and cannot be taken as an expression of the County Council's position. Surrey County Council reserves the right to monitor all incoming and outgoing mail. Whilst every care has been taken to check this e-mail for viruses, it is your responsibility to carry out any checks upon receipt.

Visit the Surrey County Council website - http://www.surreycc.gov.uk

LEGAL DISCLAIMER

Communications on or through Chichester District Councils computer systems may be monitored or recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes.